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Homework 

Spellings: 

This term we will  be consolidating all the spelling 

rules that the children have learnt this year.  

 

Mathletics: 

We are pleased with how many children have been 

engaging with Mathletics. It’s been fantastic to see 

so many children getting their certificates!  

Please ask your child’s class teacher if they have 

misplaced their log-in details.  

 

Dates for the diary  

 
11th June –  Class Photos 

12th June –  Y6 Junior Good Citizen trip 

  Y5 Language Ambassador Visit  

13th – 16th June – Y6 Residential trip to PGL 

27th June –  Bristol Art Gallery Trip 

14th/15th July –  Y5 Shuffle Up  

15th/16th July –  Performances  

22nd July –  Y6 Fun Afternoon 

23rd July –  Y6 Leavers’ Service 

End of Term 

 

Reading 

Your child’s reading record book should be brought into 

school each day with the child’s reading book.  Each 

Friday their total number of reads for the week will be 

recorded. This needs to be completed with the book 

title before Friday morning. 

This term’s topic:  

 

What a Wonderful World 

 

In English we will be learning to write Non-

Chronological reports about biomes, which we will 

also be learning about in Geography. In Science we 

will be learning about living things and their 

habitats. We will be completing two projects in DT: 

Cooking and building structures. 

PE  

Please ensure that your child comes to school in 

the correct PE kit. If possible, no earrings should 

be worn and longer hair tied back.  

Tuesday – Woodpeckers outdoors 

Wednesday – All classes indoors 

Thursday – Eagles and Robins outdoors 

 

 

 

Welcome!  

Welcome back Year 5 and 6.  

It’s hard to believe it’s Term 6 already! 

If you need to contact your class teacher please email the 

correct class: 

Eagles- eagles@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk  

Robins- robins@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk 

Woodpeckers- woodpeckers@millbrook.swindon.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

Production  

We are excited to begin practising for our production  

‘We’ll Meet Again’, set during WW2. If your child has a 

speaking part, please support them with learning their 

lines.  
Uniform 

A reminder that all children are expected to be in 

the correct uniform either for normal or PE Days. 

Make up, nail varnish and jewellery (apart from small 

earrings) are not allowed in school.  

https://millbrook.swindon.sch.uk/parents/uniform  

 

https://millbrook.swindon.sch.uk/parents/uniform

